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The board of school directors recognizes the value of appropriate homework assignments for 
students of all ages.  Homework should provide for enrichment, practice with skills, or the creation 
of projects and/or special reports.  Homework should not be punitive. 
 
Teachers and appropriate administrators are expected to be aware of dates when students may be 
unable to complete homework assignments.  Religious holidays and times of family crisis require 
sensitivity, understanding, and flexible dates for completion of homework assignments. 
 
The superintendent is responsible for the establishment of guidelines relative to homework 
requirements. 
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